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Duro-Last® Roofing, Inc. Honors Holthaus Companies, Inc. With Admission To The Presidents Club 
 
SAGINAW, MICHIGAN—Duro-Last Roofing, Inc. honored Holthaus Companies, Inc. during Duro-Last’s 
National Sales Seminar held in Tucson, Arizona, January 25-27, 2010. 
 
In recognition of outstanding achievement in quality workmanship, customer satisfaction, and 2009 
sales in excess of $250,000, Duro-Last welcomed Holthaus Companies, Inc. to the Presidents Club. 
 
“Duro-Last is extremely proud of Holthaus Companies, Inc’s.  accomplishments,” said Duro-Last 
Chairman of the Board Jack Burt. “Over the years, our company has grown into one of the largest 
manufacturers of thermoplastic single-ply roofing systems. We have enjoyed tremendous success 
because of the quality workmanship, professionalism, and dedication of companies like Holthaus 
Companies, Inc. We are very fortunate to have them as an authorized contractor.” 
 
With corporate headquarters and a manufacturing facility in Saginaw, Michigan as well as other 
locations in Grants Pass, Oregon; Jackson, Mississippi; and Sigourney, Iowa, Duro-Last® Roofing, Inc. is 
the manufacturer of the “World’s Best Roof”®. Since 1978, Duro-Last has produced a custom-fabricated, 
thermoplastic single-ply roofing system that is ideal for any flat or low-sloped commercial or industrial 
building. Energy-efficient and extremely durable, the Duro-Last roofing system is also leak-proof, 
virtually maintenance-free and resistant to chemicals, fire, punctures, and high winds. For more 
information, contact Fred Sitter at 800-248-0280 or visit www.duro-last.com. 


